
I am writing to say that I would be very happy to see something done about governing this type of email.  I
resent that it is sent (whatever the subject is) and that I cannot block it because the subject line is mumbo
jumbo/symbols.  There may be some people out there that want this email but, I do not!

If there is a petition like the "Do Not Call Registry"  I will gladly sign it.  Please keep me informed if
possible. 

Pam Libera 
CA 


